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April 28, 2025 

Runge ISD has been made aware, according to reports from the Victoria Crossroads, that an individual who, 
based on district records, was employed by Runge ISD during the 2011–2013 school years, has been 
arrested. 

We want to assure our community that the safety and well-being of our students is our highest priority. 
Although this individual has not been employed with Runge ISD for more than a decade, we take all matters 
concerning student and staff safety seriously. 

We remain committed to maintaining a safe and supportive learning environment for all students and staff 
members. Should additional information become available that affects our district, we will respond 
appropriately and communicate with our community as needed. 

Thank you for your continued support of Runge ISD. 

 
Educationally Yours, 
 

 
 
Hector O. Dominguez, Jr. 
Superintendent 
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